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BY THE COMMISSION: 
 

On March 26, 2015, an application was filed by First Choice 
Technology, Inc. (Applicant), of Maitland, Florida, seeking 
authority to operate as an interexchange carrier of 
telecommunications services within the State of Nebraska. Notice 
of the application was published in The Daily Record, Omaha, 
Nebraska, on March 31, 2015.  No protests were filed; therefore, 
this application is processed pursuant to the Commission’s rule 
of modified procedure. 
 

O P I N I O N   A N D   F I N D I N G S 
 

     Applicant is a corporation organized under the laws of the 
State of Delaware.  Applicant has been authorized by the 
Secretary of State to operate in Nebraska as a foreign 
corporation. No officer, director or shareholder having five 
percent or more of the Applicant’s voting securities has been 
involved in a formal complaint or other investigatory or 
enforcement proceeding. 
 
 Applicant is a switchless non-facilities-based reseller of 
interexchange telecommunications services providing service 
utilizing the telecommunications network switching facilities of 
certificated underlying carriers operating in Nebraska.  
Applicant proposes to offer resold interexchange long distance 
telecommunications services suitable for voice and limited data 
applications. The Applicant does not propose to provide 
alternative operator services nor require advanced payments or 
deposits. 
 

Interexchange applications are subject to Commission 
jurisdiction under Neb. Rev. Stat. § 86-129 and Title 291 of the 
Commission’s Rules and Regulations, Chapter 5, Rule 003.12.  
From examination of the application filed herein, the Commission 
finds that Applicant has provided all the information required 
by the Commission, possesses adequate financial resources to 
provide the proposed service, and possesses adequate technical 
competency to provide the proposed service.  The application 
should be granted. 
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